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We are all becoming accustomed to going 
about our daily lives differently after the Covid-19 
pandemic. Safari is no different and the safety and 
well being of our guests is paramount. This 
document outlines the new procedures to expect on 
your safari. 



3

Tanzania is already open for tourism, there is no 
quarantine for new arrivals. As always we 
recommend getting your visa online well in advance 
to speed up your arrival at the airport where 
temperature screening and health checks will be in 
place. 
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A ll our partners are employing strict Covid-19 protocols. Your 
meet and greet at the airport will not shake your hand, your 
vehicle will be thoroughly cleaned before pickup and your luggage 
will be cleaned before arrival at the hotel. Social distancing will be 
in place and staff will be wearing face masks. We recommend that 
you do so when travelling, flying and in the city. 
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On arrival in camp temperatures will again be checked along 
with strict luggage handling procedures. Staff are thoroughly 
trained in safety measures, interactions with guests as well as 
amongst themselves. Daily deep cleaning of guest rooms, 
communal areas and back of house is in place. Staff use 
appropriate PPE for cleaning and handling laundry. Hand sanitiser 
will be available throughout.
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Dining is now done separately. Plated and served. No buffets. 
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Shared game drives will be a maximum of four people to allow for 
standard social distancing. Private game drive vehicles can be 
guaranteed if booked in advance. All other activities will be 
conducted in line with standard social distancing. Privately guided 
safari  activities are all exclusive. For more information please 
contact us directly. 


